
                        Dear Santa Claus,              

       The first name which comes in my mind when I think to the persons for 
whom I want to please you to bring them Christmas gifts is Sara. She is the 
wonderful girl who became my host partner pupil during the mobility in 
Italy I took part within our multilateral Comenius project “The Voices from 
the Land”.
       To all the partner pupils and teachers I knew then, bring something, not 
for me. They became very important in my life, due to this project. We had 
the opportunity to develop a lot of activities together. A special gift, bring to 
the Italian pupil who acted the role of Pinocchio in the play with the same 
name, performed by their team. He was magnificent, believe me.
       If you intend to send Christmas postcards to teachers in this world, I 
recommend you to have in your long list the names of the six hardworking 
coordinating teachers of the schools involved in this project. And bring not 
only for them. Behind these names there are six brave and strong teams of 
teachers which are giving their help in order to achieve together their pupils 
all the tasks of the project. 
       Besides, when you will arrive in the houses of the pupils involved in the 
project, send all our gratitude to their parents without whom our Comenius 
project would not have got such good results.
       I know, dear Santa Claus, you will not forget the orphan children from 
Turkey, Romania, Poland, Latvia, Spain and Italy. I trust in your good soul. 
It’s in fact the reason for which all the children on this land love and wait for 
you every year.

                                        Best regards, 

                            Bianca Negoescu, a pupil in the 7th class C
                            from „Liviu Rebreanu” Gymnasium School,
                            Mioveni Town, Argeş County, ROMANIA
               


